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Dr. Richard D. Garrity, Dist. Mgr.
Southwest District
Florida Dept. of Environmental Regulation
7601 Highway 301 N.
Tampa, FL 33610 o
e b
Re: ’§afety-Kleen Corp. 3-163-01 (
FLD 980847271; Tampa

Dear Dr. Garrity:

Enclosed please find check No. 689582 in the amount of one
thousand dollars ($1,000.00). This is payment of the permit
application fee for the application for a Construction and
Operating Permit for the above referenced facility. The
application itself was submitted to the Department on April
4, 1986.

Please note a typographical error made in the application
that was submitted. The Tampa facility's ID# is
FLD980847271 not FLD980847214 as was indicated. We
apologize for this inadvertent mistake.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 312-697-
8460.

Please also note that the US Post Office has made a Zip Code
change for our Elgin, Illinois office from 60120 to 60123.

Very truly yours,/v

AL /\', /,"l"’ i y
'Stanley/A. Walczynski
Regional Envircnmental Engineer

SAW/ber
Enclosure
cc: Ellen Jurczak
Br. Mgr. 3-163-01

Wang Engineering
Satish Kastusry, FLDER, Tallahassee
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